ALUMNI ASSOCIATION of the UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

PUBLISHER OF THE GRADUATE MAGAZINE

HEADQUARTERS-ROOM 2 FRANK STRONG HALL

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

December 10, 1941

To Members of the Board of Directors of the University of Kansas Memorial Corporation:

I am instructed to ask your attendance at a meeting of the board, Saturday, December 20, at 11:00 a. m. sharp. The meeting will be held in the Pine Room, third floor, Memorial Union. Business items include:

- (1) Annual report of the chairman of the Union Operating Committee.
- (2) Financial report of Union operations, June 1940-41.
- (3) Report of the committee on building addition.
- (4) Election of director to fill the place of Robert McKay, president of the Men's Student Council, resigned for army service.

Following the business meeting, all members of the board are invited to be guests of the Memorial Union for lunch in the English Room. Lunch will be served at 12:45.

Will you please let us know whether you are coming?

Respectfully yours,

FE:mln

DIRECTORS